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Comments: We are concerned about uncontrollable extension of Grand Targhee, especially  in the direction of

Teton Canyon. Specifically  that side of the mountain is sensitive and should  remain  as is.

We are not opposed to additional housing, or a restaurant on the existing GT territory, and possibly one more lift

towards the Blackfoot area, as long as it is done sensibly.


